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Planning and Development Act 2005

Local Planning Policy LPP/02 – 
Advertising Signs

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Port 
Hedland (Town) has adopted the above mentioned 
Local Planning Policy. 

The Policy has been developed to provide guidance 
on development applications for signage and 
instances where development approval is not 
required from the Town. 

Objectives of the Policy include:

(i)   Ensure that signage is established and 
   maintained to a high standard;

(ii)  Ensure the display of signage does not 
   adversely impact on the amenity of

      neighbouring land;
(iii) Ensure the display of signage does not 

   adversely impact the level of safety for 
   motorists, cyclists, and pedestrians by 
   obstructing sight lines; and

(iv) Protect the significance of heritage places.

The Policy can be viewed on the Town's website 
under Local Planning Policies and has been 
deposited at the Town’s Administration Office 
located at the Civic Centre on 
McGregor Street, Port Hedland.


